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Dear students and parents, we are pleased to present of the some 
services offered by community organizations that may interest you.  

 

 The Rencontre Châteauguoise change its name 

 Bien équipé pour la rentrée 2024 program 

 Châteauguay Valley Literay Council 
 
 
Good reading ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The preparation of this newsletter was produced by Entraide Mercier and is made 
possible thanks to the support of the Alliance pour la solidarité. 
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The Rencontre Châteauguoise change its name 
 

The Rencontre Châteauguoise is established in the community of Châteauguay since 1990 
and its mission is to “to create a place of welcome and exchange open to all, especially to 
people living in a situa�on of vulnerability in order to break isola�on, share and obtain the 
necessary tools to improve their living condi�ons and their autonomy”. 
 
A�er reflec�on, the organiza�on decided to change its social iden�ty. The organiza�on by 
name, could suggest that the territory served was only the city of Châteauguay. To clarify the 
territory covered by the organiza�on, it was determined that it was important to include “du 
Grand Châteauguay” in the new name. 
 
This was an important aspect that caught the aten�on of the staff and board members 
during the consulta�ons for the selec�on of the new name.  
 

 
The term “glimmer of hope” was 
men�oned several �mes by par�cipants 
in the various ac�vi�es  
The word “spark” was chosen because it 
encapsulates the sen�ment created by 
our par�cipants. 
 

 
If you have any ques�ons or would like more informa�on, please contact us at 450 699-6819. 
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Châteauguay Valley Literacy Council invites you to participate in  
an after-school English program from September 2024 until May 2025. 
  

For more information, please contact the organization at 450-698-0342 or 
cvlc.chateauguay@gmail.com. 


